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Minutes of the KSU Classified Senate
April 9, 2008

President Barbara Nagel called the meeting to order.

Roll Call

A. Present: Becki Bohnenblust, Richard Brenner, Terri Eddy, Carolyn Elliott, Janel
Harder, Richard Herrman, Tracy lvy, Connie Kissee, Claudia Leeds, Gary
Leitnaker, Melissa Linenberger, Carol Marden, Joe Myers, Barbara Nagel,
Jennyfer Owensby, Connie Redding, Robert Reves, Cyreathia (SAM) Reyer,
Peggy Selvidge, Libby Vathauer, Marlene Walker, John Wolf.

B. Absent: Nick Pecenka, Lois Schriener, Darrin VanDorn

Gary Leitnaker Report: DPS will wait until the bill has passed to begin work on Phase
I. They are continuing to search to fill Joe’s position. The Parking Garage is at least 30
days behind schedule.

Minutes: Melissa moved to accept the minutes as presented. Tracy Ivy seconded.
Minutes passed as presented.

Treasurer’s Report: John Wolf presented the Treasurer’s Report. Connie Kissee moved
to accept the treasurer’s report as presented. Marlene Walker seconded. Treasurer’s
report passed as presented.

Campus Safety Report: Richard Herrman gave a presentation on the Crisis Management
efforts on campus.

Executive Council Report:

Barbara Nagel thanked the Recognition Ceremony Committee for their hard work and a
successful ceremony. Connie Hobbs resigned her position on Senate. The leave
enhancement was discussed.

Senate Standing Committees:

A. Campus Affairs: Has not met

B. Legislative Affairs:
Elected officers: President-Elect - Carolyn Elliott; Vice President - Janel Harder;
Secretary - Lois Schreiner; Treasurer - John Wolf; At-Large - Melissa
Linenberger.

C. Recognition Ceremony: Thank you everyone for your help. Everyone did a great
job.
D. Public Relations: If you have any articles for the Roar, please get them to Melissa

or Lois. The next Roar will go out the first of May. The committee will be
working on a brochure for to be handed out during New Employee Orientation.



IX.  University Committee Reports - none to report.

X. Old Business:
Received approval for the logo to go on the letterhead. We have note cards with

the logo for short notes/thank you’s.

XI.  New Business:
A. The June meeting will be held at Edwards Hall and will be a picnic. A sign up

sheet will go out later.

Meeting adjourned.



